
  PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

Requests for Proposals AVP-RFP-22-23-01 Change of dates on account of 

Hurricane Fiona 

 

The Puerto Rico Public Housing Administration (PRPHA) seeks Proposals 

from qualified Applicants (owners/developers and/or project sponsors) to 

receive Project Based Vouchers (PBV). Projects may request up to a 

twenty (20) year Housing Assistance Payments (HAP) PBV Contract with 

PRPHA. Up to 800 vouchers are available through this Request for Proposals 

(RFP) process. 

Only Proposals for existing projects must be submitted. PRPHA will only 

consider Proposals for projects that will promote existing affordable 

supportive housing for elderly populations. 

The RFP package must be downloaded from the website 

https://subastas.avp.pr.gov. Interested Applicants must enter the User's 

Guide to participate in the RFP Process and download the Procurement 

Package. Here, the Applicants will be able to access a summary of the 

RFP and find options to register and download documents, such as the RFP 

Package and Addenda. 

Inquiries and communications regarding the RFP must be submitted to 

Nesherlee Soldevila Guzmán, MAP, Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) 

Program, Associate Administrator, by email PBV@avp.pr.gov on or before 

the deadline specified in this RFP. 

The virtual informational session for prospective Applicants, is now set for 

October 11, 2022 from 10:00 AM -12:00 M. 
 

Completed Applications are now due no later than October 25, 2022 at 

3:00 PM. Proposals must be submitted at the Procurement’s Office, 9th floor, 

606 Barbosa Ave. Juan C. Cordero Dávila Building in San Juan, P.R. 

 

 

_________________________________________ 

Alejandro E. Salgado-Colón, Esq. 

Administrator 

        Puerto Rico Public Housing Administration 

https://subastas.avp.pr.gov/
mailto:PBV@avp.pr.gov

